Hi Ellen
As per our previous discussion, please be advised that Federation Council is satisfied that the
Environmental Impact Statement prepared for the proposed solar farm in Mulwala has addressed all

items raised by Council in the Secretary’s Environmental Assessment Requirements (SEARs).

Federation council has no further comment in regards to this development

Yours sincerely,

Kate
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This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. If you are not the
intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender.

Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of
the Federation Council.



